
Commission Clerk, Office of the Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, Fl32399-0850 

Re:Docket#150230 

To Whom It May Concern, 

February 14, 2016 

Roy and Wendy Gatewood 

1931lakeshore Circle 
Longwood,Fl32750 
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We have resided at the above address for over 25 years. During that time we have seen the streets 

paved, street lights installed and mail boxes relocated to our residences instead of a community box. 

These accomplishments have been done through a concerted effort by the residents and the 

cooperation of our local officials. 

In recent months we have endeavored to obtain a safer source of water. As you are aware water issues 

in the past few years have become more numerous and while ours may not be unique we are trying 

hard to manage and deal with them. 

We have been unable to obtain a working agreement with Seminole County but with their permission 

have pursued and obtained an agreement with Utilities Inc. 
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It is my understanding that one of the last rer11aining hurdles is for the Florida Public Service Commission 

to approve docket #150230 which will transfer the Myrtle Lake Hills service area from Seminole County 

to Utilities Inc. 

We ask that you grant our request for transfer as expediently as possible. We ask for ourselves and for 

future residents. Not only will it provide a better, more reliable source of water but will increase our 

health and wellbeing now and in the future. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Regards, 
Roy and Wendy Gatewood 
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